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Cllr Robin Hughes (Mayor)
Cllr Jason Sangster (Deputy)

Cllr Katherine Bird
Cllr John Cockaday

Cllr Mark Farren
Cllr Thomas Gregory

Cllr Luigi Gregori
Cllr Steven Hardstaff 

Cllr Joseph Hughes
Cllr Kevin Hughes
Cllr Richard Kidd

Cllr Michael McGarry
Cllr Rebecca Meyer
Cllr Heather Neate
Cllr Ted Reynolds

Cllr Stu Waue

Your newly elected 
Councillors.

For more information on your 
Council Representatives, please visit 
our website where you can find all 

their contact details and which 
Ward they represent.

 www.andover-tc.gov.uk

The next Full Council 
meeting will be at The 

Lights, Andover.
19th July 2023 at 

6.30pm. 
Public welcome.

For all upcoming meeting dates, 
please visit our website for a 

comprehensive list of meeting 
dates. All meeting dates are subject 

to change.

May elections saw some new 
faces on the Council and we 
are very excited to welcome 

them. 
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Share your news!
We would love to hear your stories, 

please get in touch if you have 
something we can share in future 

Newsletters!
communityofficer@andovertc.co.uk

ATC Grant Scheme

Did you know you can apply 
for a Grant from Andover 

Town Council?

Not sure if your Organisation 
is eligible to qualify for this 

money?

Let us help by contacting us 
on 

communityofficer@andovertc
.co.uk or visit our website for 

further information. 

Most recently we have 
supported Andover Trees 

United, Men's Shed 
Association, Armed Forces 
Day & Andover Town Band.

 

Allotments

We are well into the growing season, 
each year we are more and more 

impressed with the dedication shown 
to your plots and also variety of crops 

being grown so carefully.

Our new site in North Andover is 
flourishing and we are enjoying seeing 

the plots develop and become 
established week by week.

 
Please contact us if you wish to join the 

waiting list for an Allotment.

Have a look at some of the brilliant 
Scarecrows from our most recent 

Competition. 

www.andover-tc.gov.uk
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Thank you for reading our 
Newsletter, we hope you have 

enjoyed it. 
Have a sunny, safe Summer & we 

will see you on the other side. 

The Team at Andover Town Council. 

To find out who won, visit our website !

www.andover-tc.gov.uk


